
March 2, 2022 
 
Please preserve public access to the shoreline and ocean for all Rhode Islanders. There have been many 
attempts to prevent Rhode Islanders from enjoying the oceans. 
 
Please strengthen the public's right to access the ocean, place a statewide hotline to report people who 
interfere with this access and place severe penalties for any property owner who interferes with this 
right, including significant fines and forfeiture of property. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jeffrey Devine 
 


